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Carl Stott

From: Mark Pickrell <Mark.Pickrell@charnwood.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 February 2022 14:00
To: Carl Stott
Subject: RE: Leconfield Road, Nanpantan - P/20/2199/2

Carl, 
 
I can confirm that I am not waiting for any further comments. 
 
Based on standard procedure at CBC, Rupert’s comments aren’t published but I have received a comment of no 
objection from him subject to conditions and S106 from Rupert. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Pickrell 
Principal Planning Officer – Strategic Development 
Mobile: 07852720913 
Email: mark.pickrell@charnwood.gov.uk 
 

From: Carl Stott <carl.stott@nineteen47.co.uk>  
Sent: 02 February 2022 12:26 
To: Mark Pickrell <Mark.Pickrell@charnwood.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Leconfield Road, Nanpantan - P/20/2199/2 
 
Mark 
 
Thank you for your email of 28th January (below).  
 
Are you able to confirm that you are now not awaiting any further consultation responses that would 
affect your ability to complete a committee report recommending approval of the application, including 
from the Council’s ecologist? 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Carl Stott 
Director 
 

 
 

t:   0330 818 1947 
w:  www.nineteen47.co.uk 
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